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Dear Chair Fahey and Committee Members, 

I strongly oppose HJR 5. This unnecessary and un-democratic and un-American 

proposed legislation undermines our process for citizens and voters to update and 

adapt measures into the future that may be needed to protect wildlife. This legislation 

usurps voter rights and leaves wildlife vulnerable.  

Please do not pass this legislation.  

Thank you.  

Jane Bicquette 

Sherwood, OR 


